
2020 Virtual Convention 

Nomination for State Warden 

 

I, Scott Hulse, am placing my name in nomination to continue as the State Warden during the 

2020 – 2021 Fraternal Year. With the advice and assistance of my fellow officers, I have been 

able to successfully complete all of my duties during the past year. Service as State Warden has 

been both interesting and enjoyable, as I have come to better understand the workings of our 

State and the Supreme organization. This was a particularly challenging year to begin serving as 

a State Officer, in part because of changes in local as well as global circumstances that have 

required both flexibility and creativity. These attributes are in my skill set. Thank you for 

considering to allow me to continue serving you as State Warden for another year. 

 

Scott E. Hulse 

State Warden 


